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Please prohibit the sale, offer for sale or trade of fur products in the State of Oregon. 

We have plenty of products and materials better suited to make clothing or other fur 

like items for sale. The raising or trapping of fur animals is unnecessary.  

Thanks. 

 

Philip Haley 

512-470-7570 


